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December 3, 2019 

 

 

 

The Honorable Mitch McConnell    The Honorable Chuck Schumer 

Majority Leader      Democratic Leader 

United States Senate      United States Senate 

Washington, DC  20510     Washington, DC  20510 

 

Dear Leader McConnell and Democratic Leader Schumer: 

 

The U.S. Chamber of Commerce strongly supports S. 1982, the Save Our Seas 2.0 Act of 

2019, and urges swift consideration of this legislation. 

This bipartisan legislation, which is made up of bills reported by the Commerce, Foreign 

Relations, and Environment and Public Works committees, would help address the significant 

challenges associated with plastic marine debris.  

The business community is making investments to bolster recycling and solid waste 

infrastructure at home and abroad. We are especially encouraged by the provisions of the 

legislation focusing on the role of the private sector and innovation to leverage these efforts by 

creating an innovation prize and a state infrastructure grant fund.  

The Chamber hopes this legislation will be considered and approved by the Senate in the 

short term.      

Sincerely, 

 

     

Neil L. Bradley 

 


